e e e e e e L R S R L ——

COFC  :LA:PDI-4

April 2, 1992
Docket Nos. 50-334 ‘ .
and 50-412 ket e
Serial No. BV-92-018 0GC
NRC & Local PDRs
PD 1-4 Plant
SVarga
Mr. J. D. Sieber, Vice President JCalvo
Nuclear Group SNorris
Duquesne Light Company ADeAgazio
Post Office Box 4 ACRS (10)
Shippingport, Pennsylvania 15077-0004 CWHehl, RI
AJohnson

Dear Mr. Sieber:
SUBJECT: GENERIC ISSUE A-30, ADEQUACY OF SAFETY-RELATED DC POWER SUPPLIES -
GENERIC LETTER 91-06 (TAC NOS. M81410 AND ME1411)

On April 29, 1991, the Commission issued Generic Letter 91-06 which requested,
pursuant to the provisions of 10 CFR 50.54(f), written responses to questions
relating to Generic [ssue A-30, Adequacy of Safety-Related DC Power Supplies.
Generic Issue A-30 is part of Generic Issue 128, Electric Power Reliability.

By letter dated October 29, 1991, Duquesne Light Company (DLC) provided a
completed questionnaire supplying the requested information for the Beaver
Valley Power Station, Units 1 and 2. This completed questionnaire for your
facility and Chose supplied by other licensees will be used by the staff to
determine if further staff action is needed. Staff action with respect to GL
91-06 (TAC Nos. M81410 and M81411) is complete.

Sincerely,

/s/

Albert W. De Agazio, Sr. Project Manager
Project Directorate [-4

Division of Reactor Projects - 1/11
O0ffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc: See next page
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